
 

 

Wellington Airport Announces New Director Phillippa Harford 

 

Wellington International Airport Limited (WIA) is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Phillippa Harford to the WIA Board with effect from 22 June 2020. 

Ms Harford lives in Kilbirnie and is Chief Financial Officer of Infratil. She replaces Jason Boyes 

who is stepping down after seven years. 

Infratil appoints four directors to the Airport board and Wellington City Council two; including 

Mayor Andy Foster. The directors provide a broad range of skills and experiences and, through 

the Mayor direct links with Council and the city. 

 

Ends 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Melanie Nunn 

Communications Manager 

Melanie.Nunn@wellingtonairport.co.nz  
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